
 
  

 

Hello, 
 
Just a reminder that many rental branches will have reduced hours and additional 
restrictions over the 2025 Easter bank holiday weekend.  

• Vehicles that are to be off hired for the long Easter weekend and need 
collecting must be off hired by 10am on Thursday 17 April and must be 
available for collection on Thursday & Friday. 

 
 

• If your business closes before 6pm on Friday 18 April, you must return the 
vehicle to your local branch or off-hire the vehicle 24-hours before your 
business closes. Make sure to let our Reservations team know too, so that 
they can arrange for the vehicle to be collected. 

 
 

• If your off-hire is made after noon on Thursday 17 and you need the vehicle 
to be collected, you will be charged up until 10am on Tuesday 22 April. 

 
 

• Drivers who want to return their vehicle directly to the branch have until 
5pm on Friday 18 April (the rental will be closed at the time of vehicle 
return). 

 
 

• Following the bank holiday weekend, deliveries are available from noon on 
Tuesday 22 April and walk-ins are available from 9am. If you need a vehicle 
earlier than this, you will be charged from 5pm on Friday 18 April.  

  

Our Reservations Team are here to help with any queries you may 
have.  
Give them a call on 0344 579 8855 or email them 
at reservations@zenith.co.uk. 
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